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VICKERY EXTENSION PROJECT 

 
10 July 2020 

 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel for the Vickery Extension Project advises that the 
deadline for written submissions regarding the Project has been extended from 5pm AEST 
Friday, 10 July 2020 to 5pm AEST Tuesday, 14 July 2020.  
 
The purpose of this extension is to allow time for interested parties to review the transcript of 
the public hearing into the Project held on 2 and 3 July 2020. 
 
(END OF STATEMENT) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


